Ariel Johnson

Having just learned about this in the Star Tribune today, I want to add my voice to the plea for
making sure to keep our waters clean and safe for plant life. Not only is the importance of keeping
wild rice alive for Native cultures extremely high, but as the Land of 10,000 lakes, we should be
striving to take care of the lakes that we call our home. Polluting the earth and ruining our lakes is
not what Minnesotans should represent. We need clean lakes for healthier environments and to keep
Minnesota beautiful. Ruining the lakes is not an option.



